
City Clerk's Division 
COUNCIL FOLLOW-UP NOTICE 

 
 
TO:  Kirsten Stevenson    DATE: September 29, 2021 
  Administrator,  

Hamilton Police Services Board 
 

FROM: Tamara Bates 
Legislative Coordinator, Office of the City Clerk 
 

 
SUBJECT: Appointment to the Hamilton Police Services Board 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please be advised that, at its meeting of September 29, 2021, Council approved Item 6.4, 
which reads as follows: 
 
6.4 Appointment to the Hamilton Police Services Board 
 

WHEREAS, Council determined to appoint a replacement on the Hamilton Police 
Services Board at this time, given Councillor Collins’ resignation and the Ward 5 
seat being declared vacant. 

 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
That Councillor Farr be appointed to the Hamilton Police Services Board for the 
remainder of the 2018-2022 Term of Council. 
 

 
Please take the necessary steps to carry out the direction of Council, with respect to the 
resolution above. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Copied: Councillor Jason Farr 
 


